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Professor Chung Kyu Sang 
President 
Sungkyunkwan University (SKKU) 
25-2, Sungkyunkwan-ro, Jongno-gu 
Seoul 110-745, Korea 
 
 
 
Dear Professor Chung, 
 
OFFICIAL VISIT TO SUNGKYUNKWAN UNIVERSITY  
 
Greetings from Universiti Teknologi Malaysia, Johor Bahru, Malaysia! 
 
It gives me great pleasure to inform you that Universiti Teknologi Malaysia (UTM) is 
planning to visit Sungkyunkwan University on 8th July 2015 (Wednesday) at 
9.00am. We would appreciate it if you could grant us this request.  
 
The visit would provide an opportunity to discuss current issues relating to higher 
education and enhance collaboration and cooperation between our two institutions.  
 
Kindly be informed that the representatives from UTM will be: 
 

1. Prof. Datuk Ir. Dr. Wahid bin Omar – UTM Vice-Chancellor 
2. Prof. Dr. Ho Chin Siong – Director (Relations), UTM International 
3. Mr. Ismaal Samat – Senior Deputy Registrar, Office of the Vice-

Chancellor 
 
It is our utmost hope that our visit to Sungkyunkwan University will create better 
synergy in many areas of mutual interest. 
 
We look forward to a favourable reply from you. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
PROF. DATUK IR. DR. WAHID OMAR 
Vice-Chancellor 
Universiti Teknologi Malaysia 


